



Dear Parents/Carers

## Musical Soiree - Wednesday 25th June, 2025 - 6:30pm KS2 Orchestra, Choir and Instrumentalists

We are excited to announce that the evening of Wednesday 25<sup>th</sup> June is the date of our Musical Soiree, starting at 6:30pm and the concert should last no longer than an hour and a half.

For those of you who have not attended the Musical Soiree in past years, this is an invaluable opportunity for our pupils to perform in front of an audience.

The orchestra and choir have been working hard to learn some wonderful pieces to perform, and it would be great to have as many members of orchestra and choir at the concert as possible. It is also an opportunity for any instrumentalists to perform solo/small group pieces. Please could you discuss with your child, and their music teacher, what they would like to perform, should they express an interest in playing a solo or within a small group.

Time may be a limiting factor, so please don't be disappointed if we are unable to cater for everybody with regards to playing solos or duets. Although the concert is for all KS2 musicians, it may be that we will need to prioritise older students. We will aim to make provision for as many of the children as possible.

Please could you return the attached slip to confirm your child's availability and wishes by **Friday 13<sup>th</sup> June**, at which point we will begin planning the programme.

We will have a rehearsal at school during the afternoon of the Soiree. The children will then return to school, in school uniform, for 6:00pm, and get ready to start the evening at 6:30pm. If you have any queries about the evening, please don't hesitate to contact Mr Moss or myself.

With many thanks, Mrs Overthrow

Minchinhampton Church of England Primary Academy School Road, Minchinhampton, Stroud, Gloucestershire GL6 9BP Head Teacher: Mr Nick Moss t: 01453 883273 f: 01453 884829 e: admin@minchschool.net www.minchacademy.net

